
Parents drop in sessions 

Please use our drop ins to follow up any discussions or to access the staff for help 

with homework, behaviour or to find out how your child is doing. Teachers will be 

available after school on these nights. 

Mrs Tomlinson will chat to parents with any SEN concerns in addition to the     

parents of her class 

 Mrs Cheetham    Nursery                Friday 

 Mrs Seymour           Reception             Friday 

 Miss Fenton             Reception             Friday 

 Miss Falato              Year 1                 Thursday 

 Mrs Tomlinson          Year 1                  Friday 

 Mrs Park                  Year 2                 Wednesday 

 Mrs Heaps               Year 2                 Wednesday 

 Mrs Gray                 Year 3                  Thursday 

 Miss Smith              Year 3                  Thursday 

 Miss Price                Year 4                  Thursday 

 Miss Mohring           Year 4                  Thursday 

KINGSFIELD AWARDS 

Next week is week  2 of the school dinner menu.  

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 

Golden Ticket this week and chose a prize from the Golden chest in 

Mrs Butlers office: 

   

                  Alessia Hutt     James Platt 

         Mason Lawton     Lucy Oakes 

                     Spencer Burns    Riley Machin 

         Kobi Durose       Jayden Jennings  

         Leo Mitchell   

Please visit our website for 

more calendar details of 

events taking place in     

December and pictures of 

activities in school. Also 

visit our twitter site to see 

what your children have 

been doing - @kingsfieldsch 

              Star of the Week 

    Busy Bees                       Archie Critchlow 

              Clever Caterpillars           Marshall Bentley 

 Terrific Tigers            Georgia Brunt 

 Charming Cheetahs         Aiden Hoskins 

  Perfect Panthers              Imogen Knapper 

 Learning Lions            Ava-Mai Fox 

 Super Squirrels            Katie Walker 

 Wise Owls                William Beech 

              Brilliant Badgers              Reilly Roberts 

 Fantastic Foxes               Archie Platt 

                                                         

 Handwriting Hero 

 Busy Bees                       Harry Wint 

 Clever Caterpillars          Jamie Pierpoint 

 Terrific Tigers           Evie Fairhall 

 Charming Cheetahs        Libby Callan 

 Perfect Panthers              Jayden Amery 

 Learning Lions                Samantha Harrop 

 Super Squirrels                Lexi Carr 

 Wise Owls                Hollie Thompson 

 Brilliant Badgers          Erin Callan 

 Fantastic Foxes           Jaidan Wysoczan 

       

  Independant Learner  

 Busy Bees                       Grace Ridgway 

 Clever Caterpillars           Holly Robinson 

 Terrific Tigers            Kacey Billington 

 Charming Cheetahs         Alice Atherton 

 Perfect Panthers               Evie Stone 

 Learning Lions                 Theo Seymour 

 Super Squirrels         Jennifer-Rose Turner 

 Wise Owls                 Liam Heler 

 Brilliant Badgers         India Brundrett 

 Fantastic Foxes          Yasmin Crawford 

                  

                    

 Ladybird of the week                                                                                             

   

          Eden Spencer 
 

 

SNOW 

In the event of  Snow we will inform parents of any school 

closure or disruption by text message. Please ensure that 

we have your up to date contact details. Please also listen to  local 

radio for updates. Thank you.  

Lateness 

We have had an increasing number of children arriving late to 

school. In line with the new legislation, this is being monitored by 

ourselves and the Local Authority and persistent lateness could be 

subject to penalties. Please ensure that you child arrives before the 

gates are closed at 8.55am. Thank you 

School Christmas Lunch 

The School Christmas lunch is on                   

Thursday 7th December. If you have not     

ordered one for your child they will need to 

bring a packed lunch to school as no alterna-

tive is available on the day. Please note there 

is no charge for children in Reception, Year 1 

and Year 2 or for children in receipt of Free 

School Meals as it is paid for by the scheme. 

This week’s house points winner is Saturn with 

375 points.  Jupiter received  330 points, Earth         

received 319 points and Mars received  317 

points. 

CONGRATULATIONS to Saturn 



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

Year 2 Parent Engagement 

Wednesday 6th December  

 

Christmas Fayre 

Friday 8th December 

 

School closes for Christmas 

Tuesday 19th December 

 

School reopens 

Wednesday 3rd January  

 

Year 2 SATS workshops 

Tuesday 30th January 

 

School closes for Half Term 

Friday 16th February 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday  27th February 

 

School closes for Easter 

Thursday 29th March 

 

School re-opens 

Monday 16th April 

 

Nativity Dates:  

 

EYFS   11th December 1.45pm  

         12th December 9.45am  

 

Year 1 12th December 1.45pm  

           13th December 9.45am 

  

Year 2 13th December 1.45pm  

           14th December 9.45am  

 

Year 3 13th December 6.30pm 

           15th December 1.45pm

  

 

Year 4 14th December 6.30pm 

           15th December 9.45am  

 

 

Learn TOGETHER  play TOGETHER  

SUCCEED TOGETHER 
1st December  2017 

Kingsfield News 

Theme of the Week 

 
I can read my on line Bug Club book 

Children’s News 

Well done to the following children for their out of 

school  achievements: 

Yasmin Crawford– Stage 3 Swimming Award. 

Lennon Casewell—Best Goalkeeper. 

Andrew Wood– Stage 6 Swimming Award. 

Elliott Wallace—Stage 4 Swimming Award. 

Erin Callan—Gymnast of the Week. 

Ollie Crutchley—Stage 3 Swimming Award. 

Ethan Knight—Ju-Jitsu Red Belt. 

Levi Dale—Stage 3A Swimming Award. 

Lacey Nellist, Lydia Dyson, Phoebe Potts, Hollie 

Thompson, Cora Lancaster, Charlie Yoxall, Poppy    

Taylor —Tribe Dance Academy dancing at the        

Biddulph Lights Switch on. 

Keeley Evans—playing an Orphan in Oliver Twist at the 

Rep Theatre. 

Zac Lally—Stage 3A Swimming Award. 

Liam Taylor—Gold Swimming Certificate. 

Esmé Hancock– Dancing at the Biddulph. 

Maisy Hancock– Dancer of the Year  

Imogem Karabulut—Gymnastics Trophy 

School Attendance 

 

    Clever Caterpillars              97.10%  

    Busy Bees                              100% 

    Charming Cheetahs            94.70% 

    Terrific Tigers                      97.30% 

    Perfect Panthers                 96.90% 

    Learning Lions                    94.60% 

    Super Squirrels                   97.10% 

    Wise Owls                            99.70% 

    Fantastic Foxes                   99.50% 

    Brilliant Badgers        93.90%  

  

Last weeks winners were                         

Miss Seymour’s class with 100%  

Fantastic—Well done  

 Last Week’s Whole School           

Attendance    

  97.00% 

             School target    

                            96.50% 

As part of their topic   

London, a trip has been 

organised for Year 2 to 

Ford Green Hall on          

Tuesday 12th                   

December. The cost of 

the trip is £8.50 and 

should be paid via 

Parentpay  

                          Christmas Fayre 

              Friday 8th December 3.30pm 

Lots of stalls and fun activities for everyone 

including: 

     Hook a Bag 

      Cakes, Tea and Coffee 

              Balloon Pop 

                  Crafts 

            Teddy Tombola 

            Bottle Tombola 

                             Face Painting 

               Treasure Hunt 

               Splat the Rat 

              AND LOTS MORE  

 

Visit Santa in his Grotto 

 

If anyone would like to donate cakes for 

the cake stall please send them to 

school on Thursday 7th or Friday 

8th December. Thank you.  

Year 2  Parent  Engagement Day is  

on Wednesday  6th  December—

please check with your class teacher 

if you are unsure of times.         

Thank you. 

            Aladdin 

To keep costs low, we have managed 

to arrange for a  Pantomime to visit 

school again on Monday 18th       

December. This year’s Pantomime is 

Aladdin. The cost for this is 

£3.50 and should be paid via 

Parentpay asap.  


